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To All Faculty and Staff:

I regret to inform the campus community of the passing of Dr. Paul
Kumpel, Professor Emeritus of Mathematics at Stony Brook. Paul was
one of the original Stony Brook faculty; he came to Stony Brook after
earning his Ph.D. from Brown University in 1964. Funeral services
were held at the First Presbyterian Church of Smithtown on Wednesday,
February 3, 2010. Paul was laid to rest at the Cedar Hill Cemetery in
Port Jefferson. 

Sincerely,

Eric W. Kaler
Provost and Senior Vice President


